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Dear Mr. Abou Amani,  
Acting Secretary , IHP, UNESCO 
 
First of all I applaud the great effort and dedication of the IHP Secretariat, the national experts and 
the consultants in competencies in translating the wishes of the UNESCO member states in the 
various versions of IHP-IX, including the current 3rd Order Draft currently under our consideration. 
This was done during very difficult time forced on all of us by COVID-19 restrictions.  
From our side we endorse the five themes and we hope that during the implementation phase we 
see more focus on "coping with water scarcity under climate and global changes, particularly in Arid 
and semi –arid zones" 
I would like to assure that our representative Professor Abdin Salih, will participate in the 3rd 
Extraordinary session of the IHP Council (22 – 24 Feb. 2021). 
With best regards 
 
Wafaa Sidahmed Mohamed Noureldin 
Secretary General  
Sudanese National Commission for UNESCO  
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